
Jefferson College Events and 
Opportunities for Students 

 
Hello,  
 
I'm just sharing a couple upcoming events in case you have students interested in film or Social Work.  
 
Jefferson College will have a 48 Hour Film Festival where students can produce a short film and have it 
screened in the Fine Arts Theater. This is a competition for students interested in film. The team that 
wins will receive a cash prize. Teams can have up to five members. The competition begins Friday, 
March 15th and ends Sunday, March 17th. Students must attend the kick off on Friday, March 15th at 
5:00 p.m. at the Hillsboro Campus, Fine Arts Building, Room 210. The public film screening of all films 
will be Friday, April 26th at 7:00 p.m. in the Fine Arts Theater. If students have questions, they can 
contact Nick Nihira at nnihira@jeffco.edu.  
 
 
On April 1st, Jefferson College will have a Social Work event. If you have any students interested in a 
career in Social Work, this would be a great event for them to attend. The event will take place at the 
Hillsboro campus on April 1st from 12:00-4:00 p.m. There will be a variety of representatives of practice 
settings in Social Work, as well as schools with accredited BSW programs and information about 
Jefferson College's pre-Social Work program. If students have any questions, they can contact Susan 
Welch at swelch1@jeffco.edu. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you! :) 
 
--  
Kaysie Dudley 
Enrollment Services Specialist - Recruiter 
Jefferson College 
1000 Viking Drive 
Hillsboro, MO 63050 
636-481-3237 
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